
Obituary

Ms Sheila Iu（姚瑞棠),  founding member and the longest serving president of the former Hong Kong 
Nurses Association (now College of Nursing Hong Kong) and founding Chairperson of the Hong Kong 
Nurses Training & Education Foundation, passed away on 17th May 2020 at the JCCRC in Hong Kong, 
age 98.

She will be dearly missed by family and numerous friends. A special thank you to nurses and doctors at 
the JCCRC for their loving kindness and caring of Sheila.

Funeral services will be held at the TWGH Global Funeral Parlour Wai Yu Room, 6 Cheong Hang Road, 
Hunghom, Kowloon on 1st June 2020 (Monday). Visitation starts from 6pm. Celebration of life service is 
scheduled at 8pm. Final farewell will be at 10am, 2nd June 2020 (Tuesday) and will proceed to Diamond 
Hill Crematorium immediately after.

Flowers are gratefully declined.  Friends wishing to offer memorial gifts will be very much appreciated 
to send in the form of donations to the Hong Kong Nurses Training & Education Foundation (cheques to 
be made payable to Hong Kong Nurses Training and Education Foundation Limited) .

Please direct all inquiries and correspondences to:
Hong Kong Nurses Training and Education Foundation, 5J, Lido Mansion,
860-878 King's Road
Hong Kong SAR
Tel: 65898746


